
Hi everyone, I hope you’ve had a fantastic week like we have. Sensory Explorers have been learning 

about the beach and feeling dry and wet sand on their feet, calling out if they want more and fishing 

out objects with nets; Sensory Investigators have been concentrating hard, decorating biscuits with 

multi-coloured icing, Emerging Investigators created chalk paintings on the playground after reading 

‘The Dot’ by Peter H Reynolds; Developing Adventurers have written Haiku, a form of Japanese 

poetry; Sensory Independence students have been sitting calmly together for their sensory story and 

Developing Independence students took a trip to Chasewater and learned to use the outdoor gym 

equipment to help keep themselves fit and healthy. 

I sent out the family surveys on Thursday, if possible could you spend a few minutes completing these; 

they provide really useful information on how you would like us to improve, for the Trust and ourselves 

too. Here is the link if you missed it: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/parentalsurveyspecialterm32022   We 

currently have a vacancy for a school governor role, if you, or someone you know would be interested 

in being part of an enthusiastic team committed to this crucial aspect of holding school to account, 

please contact Wess or myself to find out more.  

Please note that the Childhood Immunisation Team are in school on Monday with a catch-up clinic for 

Yr 8s, 9s and 10s. You should have already received your consent forms from nurses but if not and 

you wish your child to be involved, please call school nurses first thing Monday morning.                    

All the best for a wonderful weekend, Your Leadership Team 
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Family Update 

Key Dates Parents Recommend  

We have had two exciting recommendations this 

week:  

• Bradshaw’s Farm, Farm Shop and Café in 

Burntwood. More information found on the 

website: Home - Bradshaw Bros  

• Aiming High Activities- for children aged 0-18 

with SEND living in Staffordshire (free 

activities!): www.staffordshireconnects.info  

Please send further recommendation to: 

emily.thompson@saxonhill.shaw-education.org.uk 

Mon 20th June - Immunisation 
team catch-up clinic for Y8,9,10s 

Weds 29th June—Sports Day  

Weds 6th July—Reserve Sports 
Day  

Fri 1st July—Inset Day  

Fri 8th July—Sleepover 
Graduation  

Fri 8th July—Prom  

Mon 18th July—Ice-cream Van 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/parentalsurveyspecialterm32022
https://www.bradshawbros.co.uk/
http://www.staffordshireconnects.info/


Photos of the Week 

Please see what we have been up to in school this week. There has been some 

amazing learning going on from using communication aids, visits to Chasewater, 

reading in the library and exploring the seaside.  




